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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
February 21th, 2024  

 

30 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 
have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      No report today. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Don and Blair and Mary for the goodies this week.  There are some 

openings for cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      Welcome to Derek and Anna today. 
 
Website:                    Pat is the new back-up Webmaster.  Website and Facebook are up to date. 
 

Business: Feb 28th is theme day.  Toys, Kitchen, Walking sticks. 

Happy Birthday to Doug. 

Sweatshirts have been ordered. 

The last ‘Sarnia This Week’ advertising included the Triple C info. 

11AM-4PM.  March 9th, Return of the Swans at the Lambton Heritage Museum 
(inside venue).  Approximately 16 people are planning to be at the Triple C tables.  
Thank you for volunteering your time for this event.  The museum closes at 4:30PM.  
Dennis will be coordinating take-out lunch for those interested from Aunt Gussie’s on 
the day of the event.  We encourage every carver to bring your carvings to show 
(and/or sell). 

There are still cut-outs available for Noah’s Ark. 

Dennis has Ontario Wood Carvers form to sign-up for their magazine (paper copy).   

Our sympathy extended to Doug and his family on the passing of his daughter. 
 

Tech talk:                  Walt expanded on the ‘drilling in a shell’ discussion and showed some bits (carbide or 
diamond, not sure) that were used to successfully drill through an ostrich egg. 

Upcoming Events: 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

END 


